
                                                   

some excellent posters to inform everyone about how to use the bins correctly around ÷≥school. 
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BENGEWORTH CE ACADEMY

Weekly Newsletter
Friday 13th May 2022


office@bengeworth.worcs.sch.uk • www.bengeworthacademy.co.uk

KEY DATES

20th May


Outdoor 
Classroom Day

THIS WEEK’S

ACHIEVEMENTS

Golden Tea

Congratulations to Dayana, Leiara, Tom, 
David, Alan, Lily, Sofia, Jake,  Arthur, 

Maisie and Angelo.


These children proudly shared their 
progress and achievements with        
Mrs Shaw and Mrs Potter whilst 

enjoying a delicious cake.

16th May


ECO 
WEEK

20th May


Young Voices 
Concert

Attendance 
Matters

at Bengeworth Academy

Our classes with the highest 
attendance last week were….

RAvon
98.33%

5Avon
97.35%

Little Stars

Congratulations to Kristiyan, Harry, 
Ronnie, Giovanni, Lexi and Leo. 

Golden Assembly

Congratulations to Ava-Mae, Mya, Jasmine, 
Edward, Annabelle, Angelo, Daysi, William, 

Nela, Ethan, Farris, Julia, Emilia and Stefan.


Did you know the national f lower for Ukraine is the sunf lower?
In March, Arthur in Year 3 had the great idea of growing some sunflowers to sell in his 
parents’ farm shop, with a view to donating the monies raised to the children affected 
by the conflict in Ukraine. He started to sell them at the weekend with buyers already 

snapping them up! Well done Arthur, this is such a wonderfully thoughtful idea! 


Singing for the Mayor
Some of our children who form part of our Young Voices choir were very proud to be asked by the Mayor of 

Evesham to sing at her inauguration ceremony on Sunday 8th May. We could not have asked for a better 
representation of the school from our children who arrived smartly dressed, sat quietly and respectfully 
throughout the service and when the time came for them to perform, simply shone! The Chaplain to the 
Mayor wrote to the school to tell us:  It was the star attraction and wonderful to see the enthusiasm and 

commitment in their faces. It was such a privilege to be able to share in the service with them.


18th May

Y4 London Trip 
Presentation to 

Parents

19th May


1Teme Class 
Assembly 
to Parents

19th May

School Rock 

Band 
Performance at 

Bengeworth 
Club at 5.30pm

On Thursday, RTeme showcased their 
learning from this half term during their 
class assembly on the time of ‘The Magic 

Train Ride’. The audience were whisked off to 
the beach, under the sea and even to the 

jungle through song, dance and movement. 
We are very proud of the children who 

shared their learning so confidently during 
the very first class assembly at our Burford 

Road setting for two years!


A Magical 

Performance

We are all very excited to 
meet our new 2022 Reception 
children later this term. They 
all received a golden ticket 

this week; have a look on our 
Facebook page to see their 

proud, smiling faces! 


Well done to 3Teme who were 
awarded the highest attendance 
for the first week of term but 
missed out on a photograph! 




                                                   

Specialist 
Provision


 Next week is Week A


Tuesday - Year 3 

Wednesday - Year 4 

Thursday - Year 5

Calm Corners
Using the money raised from book sales for children’s 
mental health week, the mental health ambassadors 

were able to deliver some new resources to each class 
for the calm corners. They will continue to enhance 

these areas with the extra funds raised. 


We are very excited to inform you that our "Eco Week" will 
take place next week from Monday 16th May 2022 until Friday 
20th May 2022 which has been organised by our school Eco 

Warriors. During this week, we have a special visitor joining us 
from the Worcestershire County Council who will be helping 
the children understand more about litter and the impact it 

has on their environment, including involving all year groups in 
engaging workshops based around this topic.


Please can we ask that every child brings a pair of named 
gloves into school on Monday which will remain in their class 
and will be kept in their trays. These can be winter gloves or 

rubber gloves (whichever you have at home). Children will also 
be taking part in litter picks around the local environment.


ECO WEEK

We would like to remind parents and 
carers that children, including siblings, 

should not be on the equipment including 
trim trails, climbing wall or adventure 

playgrounds before or after school. 

Thank you. 


Reminder

Bengewor th CE Academy  
Open Days  

Choosing the right school for your child is one of 
 the most important decisions you will ever make.  

Join us for one of our open days:  

Monday 10th October and Tuesday 11th October 
9:30am - 11:00am 

Thursday 13th October  
1:30pm - 3:00pm 

Friday 14th October  
10:00am - 11:30am 

To reserve a space on one of our tours please visit 
www.bengeworthacademy.co.uk/opendays2022

Bengeworth CE Academy 
           An Exceptional Church of England School 

www.bengeworthacademy.co.uk 
01386 442 047

Reception 
Places  September 2023

A reminder that children and 
parents should not be on school 

site until 8:45am at either setting. 

Thank you.


Start of the Day

Worcester Warriors 
Coaching

Year 4 children have been enjoying coaching sessions with Caity 
Mattinson, a rugby coach from Worcester Warriors on a Friday 

afternoon. They have been developing their skills and tactics each 
week including catching and passing. 



